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The Internationalized Domain Resolution Union is pleased to announce outcomes from the final 

session of its inaugural meeting in Seoul Korea, Tuesday 27 October 2009. 

 

We are the petitioners for an IDNgTLD Constituency within ICANN; we are IDN TLD pioneers 

and operators.  As we wait for global resolution, we have decided to form IDRU, the 

Internationalized Domain Resolution Union.  We will help the Internet users of our constituent 

organizations to achieve increased resolution. 

 

We have agreed to cooperate and patch software across our separate, native name servers.  

Thereby we will recognize each other and forward naming requests to the relevant native servers. 

 

As a result, users in a linguistic community will be able to use their native TLDs in other parts of 

the world.   

 

We invite other IDN stakeholders to join us and increase access for more of the world’s citizens. 

 

 

 

 

For information, contact 

 

info@idru.org 


